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To Whom it May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that | recommend Prodigy Construction for their construction services.
In the past several years, Prodigy Construction has worked with us on a variety of projects with
a range of complexity. From light manufacturing with heavy MEP installation, to high-end
training centers, Prodigy Construction has been our preferred contractor for tenant
improvement construction.

The project staff was very knowledgeable and welcoming to work with, and their team was able
to provide us with quality craftsmanship. Our projects were consistently brought in on time and
on schedule. Throughout the project, we decided to make changes to the plan, and Prodigy
Construction was up for the task.

We continue to go back to Prodigy Construction time and time again because of their value that
they provide to the project. From design, to project management, to quality of work, Prodigy
Construction has provided us with a level of service that we are not finding anywhere else.

If you would like any further information, please feel free to contact me.

Best regards,

Robbie Malone f

Project Manager, Facilities

Glidewell Laboratories

2162 Michelson Drive, Irvine, CA 92612 | (949) 410-9387 | robbie.malone@glidewelldental.com



